
 
 

Sony Global Manufacturing & Operations Corporation  

Request for Withdrawal FCC authorization 
 
 
 

Date: August 9, 2024 
 
UL Verification Services Inc. 
47173 Benicia Street, Fremont, CA 94538 
 
 
FCC ID: AK8YY2964 
Applicant: Sony Group Corporation 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We request the withdrawal of authorization for the following products.  
 
FCC ID : AK8YY2964 
Date of Grant: 03/15/2024 
 
The reason is that the release time of this product will be postponed and the short term confidential 
period will expire. These documents that apply for the short term confidential contain the disadvantage 
for us in the market place if made public. 
Please note that the authorized product has not been marketed or sold in the US or sold in any other 
country labeled with that FCC ID.  
 
Once the release date is fixed, we would like to recertified with the same FCC ID AK8YY2964.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
                                      
Hideo Nomura 
Sony Global Manufacturing & Operations Corporation 
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